
Comment from HARRY NEUMANN 

GM maintains that they are waiting for NHTSA to make a final decision regarding the recalled 
vehicles with potentially defective airbags. NHTSA has sufficient information and has had sufficient 
time to make a decision. (Last submittal by GM was June 2019. The issue here is of public safety 
and must be addressed. 

 


